AT

Attention: Planning Services

3 November 2016
Paul Tillman
10 Willow Close, Medowie NSW 2318

Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 39
Sydney NSW 2001

To whom it may concern,

I write this letter to lodge my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project
(SSD 6612).

[ have worked for Daracon for over twelve years and this project is important to me as it
impacts not only on the business but on my 800 colleagues currently working for Daracon. The
Quarry plays an important part in the supply chain to many projects within the Hunter Valley
area, and if we were to lose one of only three suppliers of hard rock to the local construction
industry this has a flow on affect to numerous other local companies, their employees (just like
me) as well as the ability to meet the future demands of construction projects.

I support the Martins Creek Quarry proposed expansion project and the security it provides to
Daracon employees and the other companies in the construction industry.

I have not made any reportable political donations.

Yours faithfully,
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Paul Tillman
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